October 28, 2009

Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA



Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to reconfirm CA's commitment and continued support of the United Nations Global Compact and its ten principles.

With this communication, CA would like to express our intent to support and advance the areas of human rights, labor rights, the environment and anti-corruption. We commit to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company and undertake to continue to make a clear statement – to our employees, partners, clients and to the public – of this commitment.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to implement the ten principles.

Attached please find a copy CA's Sustainability Report, which affirms CA's dedication to growing the company in environmentally and socially sustainable ways. This document incorporates the principles of the UN Global compact and will be used as our COP.

The report highlights CA's commitment to its own sustainability, as well as its unique role as a leading provider of software management solutions that enable customers to achieve their business and sustainability goals. It also reflects our understanding of the connection between CA's business, the community and the environment.

CA's participation in the UN Global Compact is highlighted in this report, and the print and on-line versions have been distributed to customers, employees, investors and the media.

Please feel free to contact Erica Christensen La Blanc in CA's Community Affairs department at 646-710-6677 with any questions.

Sincerely yours,

William McCracken Chairman of the Board

CA, Inc.